	LAKE MARY HIGH SCHOOL
PARENTAL INFORMATION FORM
_______________________________________will participate in the following event.
		Student Name
Field Meet at the University of South Florida/Busch Gardens       
		Name of event
At__University of South Florida, 4202 E Fowler Ave, Tampa, FL 33610_______   
		Address/location of event

Date:_3 Feb 2023  Departure:__11:00___a.m.  to Date: 5 Feb 2023 Return: ______6:00__________p.m.
		
Teacher in charge:______LtCol Barth___barthfz@scps.k12.fl.us_540-479-0308__________________
Cost per student to parent(s): $50 to offset the bus, hotel, food and park ticket costs_______________
Number of Chaperones: ________3____________             DEADLINE FOR PAYMENT:__3 Feb 2022____
COORDINATING INSTRUCTIONS:
***Students will be required to travel in appropriate civilian attire.  On the day of the FM cadets will dress in the JROTC issued Red PT Shirt and Black PT shorts. Warming layers such as hoodies and sweatpants can be worn over PT gear is they choose, and will change into uniform at the FM. 
***Uniforms should already be at the JROTC office, inspection ready with name tags and devices properly displayed on the uniform. Males WILL have proper haircuts, females should have their hair in a bun if long enough, and shoes shined by cadets prior to the day of the meet. Cadets must bring shoes to school by Wednesday 1 February. Males without a haircut will not be allowed on the bus.
***Cadets will meet at the JROTC portables NO LATER THAN 9:30 a.m. We will get accountability, load all gear, then get on the bus to depart campus at approximately 3:00 pm on Friday, 3 Feb. 
***Dinner will be provided at the hotel. Breakfast will be provided at the hotel each morning. Lunch will be provided at the FM on 4 Feb, and our plan is for cadets to eat at the on-campus dining facility that evening. There will be additional snacks available for purchase by the host school if cadets would like to bring money. On 5 Feb, we will check out of the hotel and go to Busch Gardens. Cadets will be responsible for their own lunch or snacks at the park, and we will return in time for a late dinner.
***Parents are allowed to and encouraged to attend, but other than approved chaperones we may not have space on the bus for additional passengers. Some parents have carpooled in the past. Any parents that would like to attend should contact the instructors as soon as possible to get the same group rate for the hotel stay. The unit will only pay for two chaperone rooms.
***If there are any questions or issues, please let us know as soon as possible. Our unit puts a lot of time, effort, and funding into these events, so it is important that everyone prepares properly and shows up on time ready to compete. 
